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Welcome to the second half of Term 3!
This year is flying past very quickly!

100 DAYS CELEBRATION
Wednesday 13 August the Year 12s celebrated
their final 100 days remaining at school, including
weekends and public holidays. This is a significant
time for the Year 12s as they prepare to complete
their schooling and prepare for external exams in
Term 4.

RAAP AND RACQ TALKS
The Year 11s and 12s have been involved in talks
regarding road safety and awareness. These talks
look into the Fatal Five dangers on the road and
also give students strategies to get out of
situations they are uncomfortable in. 

SCHOOL REMINDERS
ATTENDANCE: 
ARRIVE ON TIME TO SCHOOL AND CLASSES
#READY2LEARN: 
FULLY CHARGED BYOD
PHONES AWAY FOR THE DAY

ELIGIBILITY LETTERS
The Year 11s and 12s have received eligibility letters
over the last few weeks. These letters state whether
they are eligible to receive approval to either
purchase a 2026 Senior Jersey or if they are able to
purchase their 2025 Formal ticket. 
Students are to see the appropriate people to get
their letters signed off. Some of the criteria include:

Attendance
Finance
Outstanding detentions
Outstanding resources

If families have any questions, please reach out!

DATES TO REMEMBER
Academic Awards: Tuesday 18 November - RPAC
Formal: Wednesday 19 November - Sirromet Winery
Graduation: Friday 21 November - VPSHS

QCE TALKS
The Year 11s will be receiving talks over the next
term to remind them of the expectations and
requirements surrounding the attainment of the
Queensland Certificate of Education. 
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